
Hello, 
Please consider tabling this bill during this session in favor of a more collaborative bill that 
considers the burden for all Oregonians. As a third generation Oregonian, I am very concerned 
that our way of life may be impacted if we don’t address climate change. However, it should not 
come in the backs of farmers, the logging and trucking industries. And certainly not through 
additional taxes. I am a retired on a fixed income. We cannot continue to be taxed more and 
more in order to support the agenda of the progressive ideology being put forth by the Governor 
and the Super Majority in the Legislature. In my travels throughout Portland, Salem and 
Eugene, there is gridlock due to high volumes of people sitting alone in cars. Perhaps attention 
toward more infrastructure and efficient and safe public transportation should be the focus of 
climate change rather than selectively target certain industries as the culprit. No on SB 1530. 
Please think about hardworking Oregonians in rural areas that will be significantly impacted by 
this bill.  
 
Respectfully, 
Russel Sweet 
Salem, Oregon 97304 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


